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PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY OF COLORADO

P. O. BOX 840 DENVER, COLORADO 8020s

December 17, 1984
oscan n. tze Fort St. Vrain
v.cc ars,'"' Unit No. 1

P-84526

onal Administrator ggggg g
Nuclear Regulatory Commission )
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 DEC i 81984Arlington, Texas 76011

Attn: Mr. E. H. Johnson
" f)

DOCKET NO. 50-267

SUBJECT: 10CFR50, Appendix R Fire
Protection Evaluation

REFERENCES: 1) NRC Letter, Johnson to Lee,
dated July 18,1984(G-84257)

2) PSC Letter, Lee to Johnson,
dated August 17, 1984 (P-84281)

3) PSC Letter, Lee to Johnson,
dated November 16, 1984

0-84493)

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This letter forwards 20 copies of Report No. 2 - Electrical Reviews,
which is the second of four reports which will comprise our 10CFR50,
Appendix R Fire Protection Evaluation. This report is being
submitted per the schedule included in reference 2.

Report No. I was submitted with reference 3. As we indicated, some
reports will include page revisions to previous reports. Appendix C
to Report No. 2 includes revisions to Reoort No. 1. Please arrange
to have the revissJ pages inserted into the 20 reports forwarded by
reference 3.
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If ::. you have any questions,'please contact Mr.~ M. H.~ Holmes at (303)
~
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Very truly yours,

O. . Lee, Vice President

Electric Production
s
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